

NOBLE NEWS

Office 317.773.2850 | Attendance 317.773.2853 | Fax 317.773.2854 www.noblesvilleschools.org | FB NoblesvilleSchools | T @NobSchools & @NobleCrossing

Issue #12 - November 4, 2022

Mr. Haney's Herald...

We are excited to have our Scholastic Book Fair at school beginning next week. Students will have an opportunity to shop the fair the 10th-16th, including the "Super Saturday" (Veteran's Day Program and VIP) Event on Saturday, November 12. Please see the PTO section of the newsletter below for more information on book fair details.

Speaking of our Super Saturday, you will not want to miss this special event. The focus of this event will be a Veterans Day program, which will include performances by our Tiger Tuners and Orff Ensemble. The Book Fair will also be open in the library, and there will be special events throughout the building, including read alouds in classrooms by Noble Crossing staff and special guests. You can RSVP here. This link was also shared via ParentSquare earlier today.

Have a wonderful weekend!

Patrick Haney, Principal

- Tiger Cafe
- Nurse's Notes
- News from the Art Room
- Community Information
- Your Noble Crossing PTO
- Change of Transportation Form
- Noblesville Schools Background Check
- 2022 Seasonal Assistance

Important Upcoming Dates:

- Scholastic Book Fair Nov 7-18
- Mock Spell Bowl Nov 7
- Art Club Nov 8
- Orff Ensemble Nov 8
- Spell Bowl Practice Nov 8
- Student Ambassadors Club Nov 9
- AR Workshop Spirit Night Nov 9
- Late Start Nov 9
- Tiger Tuners Nov 10
- "Super Saturday" (Veteran's Day Program and VIP Event) - Nov 12

Tiger Cafe Menu

| A: Mini Corn Dogs | A: Walking Taco | A: Cheesy Pull-Apart | A: Chicken Nuggets | A: Hamburger or |
|-------------------|-----------------|----------------------|---------------------------|-----------------|
| B: PBJ | B: Yogurt Combo | Bread | B: Fruit & Yogurt | Cheeseburger |
| C: Pizza Stacker | C: Chef Salad | B: Hummus Stacker | Parfait | B: PBJ |
| | | C: Deli Club | C: Chicken Caesar Wrap | No C Choice |

You may use the <u>K12 Online Payment Center</u> to add funds to your child's account for breakfast, lunch, extra entrees and a la carte items.

Nurse's Notes

The clinic is in need of boys' elastic waistband pants, sizes 12-16.

- 1) With the cold temperatures, please remember to send your child with a coat and hat or gloves.
- 2) COVID policies are currently the same that we ended with last year. The policy can be accessed here: https://www.noblesvilleschools.org/return. Please contact me if you have a student who is testing or who is positive.
- 3) Please send in a set of clothing (shirt, pants, undies) to keep in your student's cubby at school. Even older kids fall in the mud or spill their lunch occasionally and they are much more comfortable in their own clothes.

Thank you for your continued support!

Alissa Davis, RN, BSN

News from the Art Room

Noble Crossing's young artists participate annually in a rotating art exhibit at St. Vincent's Hospital North. This exhibit brings smiles to the staff, patients and visitors at St. Vincent. All of the Noblesville elementary schools participate. Natalie Steele, 3rd grade, and Matthew Melendrez, 2nd grade, will creatively represent Noble Crossing for this winter exhibit. Congratulations to both of them!

Community Information

Girls Positivity Club

Girls Positivity Club starts September 9th! It is a positive and safe community for girls that builds confidence, friendship, and courage through fun and creative activities.

Click <u>here</u> to sign up!

Miller Explorers before/after school care is hiring!

If you or someone you know (16+) is interested in working with elementary students part-time in a fun, exploratory environment after school, please reach out to Salena Smith (salena_smith@nobl.k12.in.us) or visit our website to learn more.

Noblesville Girls Basketball Club registration is now open! Learn more here.

White River Sports youth basketball programs - Register now grades K-8

Boys and Girls Club winter youth basketball league for grades K-8 are now open for registration! Click <u>here</u> for more information.

Join the NHS Miller Girls Dance Team for their annual winter clinic! Click here to learn more.

Join the Miller Juniors Volleyball Club!

Click here for more information.



News From Your Noble Crossing PTO



Scholastic Book Fair: November 7th-17th

The Scholastic Book Fair is coming to Noble Crossing! All students will have the



opportunity to shop the Book Fair with their classes. Parents, grandparents and VIP's are also invited to join us to shop with their student(s) on Saturday, November 12th. Set up your student's ewallet at our <u>Scholastic Book Fair homepage link</u>. An eWallet is a cash-free option to allow your student to shop at the fair. For additional information, be on the lookout for the Parent Information Sheet and Scholastic Flyer coming home soon. Please see the next page for information on how your student could win a free poster at the Book Fair. <u>We are still in need of volunteers to help students shop the Book Fair</u>,

please click here to volunteer at the Book Fair.

Paw Print Sprint: Reindeer Dash

Join us for the NCE Paw Print Sprint Reindeer Dash on December 1st. Register today to be ready for a fun and festive evening! Admission includes reindeer swag, cocoa, and a meet & greet with a live reindeer!

Commemorative apparel is available for purchase through Belle's Designs now through 11/14.



November Spirit Night at AR Workshop



Join us at AR Workshop for a Spirit Night on Wednesday, November 9th from 6-9pm. At this workshop you will create a Chunky Knit Blanket! This workshop will guide you through the hand knitting process to create your one-of-a-kind blanket. Register to reserve your spot today!

PTO Meeting: November 15th

Join us for the November PTO meeting on Tuesday, November 15th from 6:00 pm-6:45 pm in the Noble Crossing Cafeteria. Guest speakers for this meeting include Mrs. Sterling and Mrs. Wielgos. Learn about their classes and how PTO supports students in art and music. RSVP here to join us today!



BRING AN EXTRA DOLLAR TO THE BOOK FAIR

Purchase a \$1 raffle ticket for the chance to win a music experience with Mrs. Sterling and a friend.

All proceeds from this raffle will be donated to the NC Music Department & National Veterans Foundation.

Or

Donate to All for Books

This is a monetary donation program through Scholastic where 100% of the donations are used to purchase books for Noble Crossing classrooms and the Media Center. Scholastic then matches our donated books to a low-income school. Any donations made over \$1 will receive a fun, gift water bottle sticker of students choice.





The Scholastic Book Fair is coming to Noble Crossing November 7th-November 17th!

During the Book Fair we will be celebrating our country and the veterans and members of the armed forces who bravely enlist to serve. There are so many things that make America a great place to live! From the vast landscapes to big cities and small towns, holidays, family traditions, music, culture, sports, freedoms and history; America is a country made special by the people who live here!

Tell us why YOU love America and illustrate your reason. Everyone who returns a paper will be entered to win a poster at the Scholastic Book Fair! One poster winner will be chosen from each classroom.

All entries are due by Friday, November, 4th.

| name: | | | |
|--------|----------|--|--|
| | | | |
| grade: | teacher: | | |

| love Americ | ea because | 9 | |
|-------------|------------|---|------|
| | | | |
| | | | |
| | | | |
| | | | |
| | | | |
| | | | |
| | | | |
| | | | |
| | | | |
| | | | |
| | | | |
| | | | |
| | | | |
| | | | |
| ** | No. | | |



2022 Seasonal Assistance

Dear Noble Crossing Families,

The winter season is quickly approaching! During this season, we traditionally have a number of service organizations and families from the community offer to assist our students with clothing, toys, and other necessary items. If you would like to be considered to receive help for your child(ren) from one of these service groups or families, please complete the permission slip below and have your child return it to the school office or Mrs. Smith **by Friday, November 11th.**

If you have already contacted or have requested a sponsor through another organization (church, trustee's office, Good Samaritan Network, Youth Assistance Program, etc.), please do **NOT** return this form. We would like to support all families seeking assistance and are attempting to locate sponsors for families who are not already participating in other assistance programs.

We thank you for your prompt response, and we wish you and your family a wonderful winter season!

Warmly,

Amy Smith
Noble Crossing Social Worker

Please note: We will consider everyone's request, but we cannot guarantee sponsors for every family that responds. We will certainly do our best, and we will let you know one way or the other!

| Yes, I would like a sponsor for | my child(ren). | |
|---------------------------------|----------------|--|
| Printed Name: | Phone: | |
| Teacher's Name(s): | | |

Please complete the back of this letter and return to the school office or to Mrs. Smith by Friday, November 11th if you wish to be considered for seasonal assistance this year. If you have more children than spots on the form, please write them on an additional piece of paper. You may also fill out the form online using this link: seasonal assistance form

Parents: Please list the sizes and at least three items for <u>children under the age of 18 living in your home full-time</u>. If you have more than 3 children, please list on a separate sheet of paper. **Please circle the items each child needs the most.**

| Name | Name | Name |
|---|---|---|
| Age | | Age |
| Gender | Age | Gender |
| Pants | Gender | Pants |
| Shirts | Pants | Shirts |
| Coat | Shirts | Coat |
| Boots | Coat | Boots |
| Shoes | Boots | Shoes |
| Underwear | Shoes | Underwear |
| Socks | Underwear | Socks |
| Hat | Socks | Hat |
| Gloves | Hat | Gloves |
| | Gloves | <u></u> |
| List 3-5 <u>reasonably</u> <u>priced</u> toys, books or games this child would enjoy. Please be specific. | List 3-5 <u>reasonably</u> <u>priced</u> toys, books or games this child would enjoy. Please be specific. | List 3-5 <u>reasonably</u> <u>priced</u> toys, books or games this child would enjoy. Please be specific. |
| | | |

Asistencia estacional 2022

Estimadas familias de Noble Crossing:

Calurosamente

Lo crea o no, ila temporada de invierno se acerca rápidamente! Durante esta temporada, tradicionalmente tenemos varias organizaciones de servicio y familias de la comunidad que ofrecen ayuda a nuestros estudiantes con ropa, juguetes y otros artículos necesarios. Si desea que se le considere para recibir ayuda para su (s) hijo (s) de uno de estos grupos de servicio o familias, complete el formulario de permiso a continuación y pídale a su hijo que lo devuelva a la oficina de la escuela o a Mrs. Smith del viernes 11 de noviembre.

Si ya se ha comunicado o ha solicitado un patrocinador a través de otra organización (iglesia, oficina del fideicomisario, Good Samaritan Network, Programa de asistencia para jóvenes, etc.), **NO** devuelva este formulario. Anticipamos que muchas familias necesitarán apoyo este año y estamos tratando de encontrar patrocinadores para familias que aún no están participando en otros programas de asistencia.

Le agradecemos su pronta respuesta y le deseamos a usted y su familia una maravillosa temporada de invierno.

| cararosamente, | |
|---|--|
| Amy Smith | |
| Trabajador social de Noble Crossing | |
| Tenga en cuenta: Consideraremos la solicitud patrocinadores para cada familia que respon- le haremos saber de una forma u otra. | l de todos, pero no podemos garantizar da. Ciertamente haremos nuestro mejor esfuerzo |
| Sí, me gustaría un patrocinador para mi (| (s) hijo (s). |
| Nombre en letra de imprenta: | Teléfono: |

У

Para acomodar a todas las familias, ya no ofrecemos envolver los regalos antes de recogerlos.

Nombre (s) del maestro:

Por favor complete el reverso de esta carta y devuélvala a la oficina de la escuela o a Mrs. Smith antes del viernes 11 de noviembre si desea ser considerado para asistencia estacional este año. Si tiene más niños que manchas en el formulario, escríbalos en una hoja de papel adicional. También puede completar el formulario en línea usando este enlace: formulario de asistencia estacional

Padres: Enumere los tamaños y al menos tres artículos para <u>niños menores de 18 años</u> <u>que vivan en su hogar a tiempo completo</u>. Si tiene más de 3 hijos, anótelos en una hoja de papel aparte. **Encierre en un círculo los elementos que más necesita cada niño.**

| Nombre | Nombre |
|--|---|
| La edad | La edad |
| Género | Género |
| Pantalones | Pantalones |
| Camisas | Camisas |
| Abrigo | Abrigo |
| Botas | Botas |
| Zapatos | Zapatos |
| Ropa interior | Ropa interior |
| Calcetines | Calcetines |
| Sombrero | Sombrero |
| Guantes | Guantes |
| Enumere de 3 a 5 juguetes, libros o juegos a precios razonables que este niño disfrutaría. Por favor sea especifico. | Enumere de 3 a 5 juguetes, libros o juegos a precios razonables que este niño disfrutaría. Por favor sea especifico. |
| | La edad Género Pantalones Camisas Abrigo Botas Zapatos Ropa interior Calcetines Sombrero Guantes Enumere de 3 a 5 juguetes, libros o juegos a precios razonables que este niño disfrutaría. Por favor |